From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 8:38 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: 2016 VQiPS Workshop 

Hello Steve-

 

This travel was completed in accordance with policy.

 

Thanks,

Jonathan

 

 

Jonathan H. Lewin

Deputy Chief

Chicago Police Department

